
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                                    

Public Affairs Director Carrie Braun        

CBraun@ocsd.org | C: 714-904-7042  

  

Statement from Sheriff Don Barnes  
 

SANTA ANA, Ca. (December 11, 2020): Please see the statement below from Orange County 

Sheriff Don Barnes.  

“We have received an order from the court in a case regarding COVID-19 in the Orange County jails. 

The order mandates a significant reduction of the jail's inmate population. We are evaluating the 

order, its impacts and our options for appeal. If the order stands, it will result in the release of more 

than 1,800 inmates.  Many of these inmates are in pre-trial status for, or have been convicted of, 

violent crimes and will be released back into the community. This order puts our community at 

substantial risk and does not take into account the impact on the victims of these crimes.” 

 

### 

mailto:CBraun@ocsd.org

